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Tamalpais Union High School District Superintendent Laurie Kimbrel and Assistant 
Superintendent Michael McDowell discussed their implementation of the Common Core, 
Project Based Learning, and articulation with the feeder districts. 
 
The Educational Showcase featured Kent student presentations on Community Service 
projects and Marin County Science Fair results. Four out of the six Grand Prizes were 
awarded to Kent students.  The District’s English Language Development program was 
showcased by teacher Kerri Baetkey. Our English Learner population continues to grow. 
Her presentation was enhanced by video and audio demonstrations by her students. 
 
The Board reviewed the results of the Demographic Study. The report forecasts steadily 
increasing enrollment over the next 10 years. This study will be included in the 
background materials provided to the Strategic Planning Task Force which will begin its 
work in late April. 
 
 
 


